
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 31, 2020 

Chieftain Families, 

As we continue on this journey of learning how to negotiate school while not being in school, I want to assure 
you that our teachers will continue to communicate weekly learning activities with students/families. The 
great news, this is a new requirement from the state, but the Cashmere School District Staff have already been 
doing this for almost 3 weeks.   

For CMS this looks like: 

 Weekly e-mail and/or Google Classroom assignments from teachers with suggested activities for each 
grade level. 

 Many but not all teachers are hosting Zoom meetings to offer instruction and to check in with classes. 

 Please don’t hesitate to email your student’s teacher if you have any questions. We miss seeing our 
students each day and look forward to connecting with you each week via e-mail. 

Spring Break 

We will be honoring our previously scheduled Spring Break, April 6-10.  Normally, Spring Break would be a 
time that schools would not offer supplemental work but since this year is more than just a little different our 
staff will be emailing out possible Spring Break activities. Keep an eye out for an email before the end of this 
week. 

Meal Services 

Distribution of food through our bus routes and pick up WILL continue through Spring Break (4/6 - 4/10). Same 
times, same place! 

Virtual Spirit Week 

This week CMS is hosting a Virtual Spirit Week. Include #chieftainspiritathome when posting so we know you 
participated.   

 Monday – Christmas in March 

 Tuesday – School work with your pet (real or stuffed) 

 Wednesday – Workout Wednesday 

 Thursday – College Sports Gear 

 Friday – Show your Chieftain Pride! 

Wishing you and your family safety and health, 

Sara C. Graves 
Principal 
Cashmere Middle School 
sgraves@cashmere.wednet.edu 


